
 

 

 

Current Covid restrictions 
Updated: Thursday, November 18, 2021 

 
Please note due to COVID-19 the Estate is operating under restricted conditions.  

It is our priority to keep our visitors and our staff over this period while still being able to 
provide a pleasurable and unique experience. We thank all our visitors for their 

understanding as we collectively navigate continuous change. 
 
Can I visit Tahbilk Estate? 
Residents of areas currently under lock down in Victoria cannot visit Tahbilk Estate.  
Please visit the Victorian State Governments Health and Human Services Website 
(dhhs.vic.gov.au) for further details. 
 
Do I need to book?  
Although capacity restrictions have been removed, visitation is very high (thank you) and we 
cannot guarantee entry without a booking. 
On days of inclement weather capacity is restricted as both the Cellar Door balcony and the 
restaurant’s deck are exposed to the prevailing weather. 
  
When can I book at the restaurant? 
The Wetlands View Restaurant will be operating two lunch sittings.  
The first at noon, and second at 2 pm.  
Bookings for the Noon sitting are required to vacate the restaurant by 1:30pm. 
 
Are there any other conditions of entry? 
Yes there are conditions of entry onto Tahbilk Estate. Please be mindful of the following 
mandatory activity which must take place as part of your visit to Tahbilk. 
 

 Proof of full (double) vaccination for COVID-19, or a valid exemption needs to be shown 
to gain admittance. 

 Contact details, First Name & Surname and phone number (mobile preferred) will be 
collected. 

 
 
 

 


